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From:   NRDC <nrdcinfo@nrdconline.org> on behalf of Amelie Davis 
<davisam1@earlham.edu>
Sent:   Friday, March 16, 2012 10:50 AM
To:     !FHFA REG-COMMENTS
Subject:        RIN 2590-AA53 - Restore PACE programs now

Mar 16, 2012

General Alfred Pollard

Dear General Pollard,

[Please withhold my email and home addresses from the public record.]

I understand that budgets are tight but not only do PACE programs provide jobs in a 
time where those are needed they also help homeowners save money.  The long term 
rewards to these programs far outweigh the short term costs.

I urge you to withdraw the July 2010 directive that froze PACE programs and allow 
these programs to move forward. Hundreds of communities in the 27 states that have 
passed PACE-enabling legislation are counting on your agency to reinstate these 
programs at a time when we need them most.

Sincerely,

Miss Amelie Davis
1760 Sandpiper Dr
West Lafayette, IN 47906-6513
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